
 

 

 

 

Untitled 
From: Houshmand, Hooman 
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2012 9:17 PM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Subject: satellite offices on the west coast 

Hi,
 

Satellite offices on the west coast are needed, since, all of the
 
time zones of the country need to be covered.
 
This will provide three (3) additional business hour coverage, for the USPTO.
 

In addition, many high technology operations; and, skilled individuals,
 
are located west of the Mississippi river.
 

thanks,
 

Hooman Houshmand
 
[phone redacted]
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